
   

Black Hawk 
Lodge #11 
A.F. & A.M.
Chartered 
October 

1866

Regular State Meetings
Held 2nd & 4th Thursdays

of each Month at 7:00PM
Friendship – Schiller Lodge

4625 Morrison Road
Denver, Colorado

Schedule 

June, July, August
The Lodge is dark (closed)
during these three month

We will resume our regular 
activities on the second Thursday

in September 

 

  Practice every “off” Thursday
unless otherwise indicated.

Brethren standing on any degree are
                        always welcome.

                       Various degree work will be done as                 
                        needed.  Any Brother that needs transportation
                        to the Lodge, please call any Lodge Officer, we   
                        will see to it that you can attend the Lodge                        

meeting.                                         

    
 
 

      
PAST MASTERS OF

THE LAST 50 YEARS
         Alvin Malmgren 1966  
         Roy Charles Grant 1967

                    Slaughaupt 1968  
                    John Souther   1969

         Samuel Ivie 1970
         Cecil Bolich 1971  
         Andrew Krodhen 197                                      
         Donald Evans 1973
         Cecil Bolich 1974

          Robert Brentley 1975 
          Richard Conn 1976
          Donald Sherriff 1977  
          James V. Quinn 1978 
          James V. Quinn 1979
          Jerry L. Fenimore 1980
          Donald Sherriff 1981
          Jerry L. Fenimore 1982
          Jerry L. Fenimore 1983
          Alon Sanders 1984
          William Tregay, Jr. 1985
          William Tregay, Jr. 1986
          Gilbert Mohan, Jr. 1987
          Gilbert Mohan, Jr. 1988
          William Tregay, Jr. 1989
          William Tregay, Jr. 1990
           Robert Brantley 1991
           Cecil Bolich 1992
           Robert Brantley 1993
           Robert Brantley 1994
          Glenn E. Smiley 1995
          Gardner Sanford 1996
           Howard Fling 1997
          William Lloyd 1998
          William Lloyd 1999
          William Lloyd 2000
          William Lloyd  2001
           Randall Ansley  2002
           Mirl Fowler  2003
           Glen W. Newton 2004
          William Lloyd  2005
           Roberto Mandoza 2006
           Jurgen Hartman 2007
           John Fiegler  2008  
           Julian Newton  2009
           Brian Fowler 2010 
           Mark Ralston  2011                  
           Michael Rowan 2012
          Charles Watts 2013
           Charles Watts 2014      
           Robert Salazar 2015
           Gregory D. Koenig, 2016

 



    

                                                                                       

                 Message from the East 

Brethren:

The  conferring  of  the  third  degree  to  Harry
Livermore  has  been  canceled  and  changed.
Harry  will  be  included  in  the  Ghost  Town
Raising  on June  10th in  the  Nevada  #  4  Lodge
A.F.&A.M. The Lodge will open at 2:00 PM. If you
are  planning  to  attend  and  having  dinner  at  5:30
PM, please  RSVP by June 6th, either by calling me,
720 272 2223 or the Nevada #4 Lodge Secretary,
303 667 7583

This copy of the Trestle Board is going to be the last
one before  we go dark. The next T.B. will  be going
out in September.  I like to take this opportunity to
wish  all  of  you  and  your  families  a  safe  and
enjoyable summer, come back refreshed and ready
to enjoy our Lodge meetings. There will be several
Masonic activities taking place during the summer
months  such as Buffalo Bill  festivities  in  Golden,
Picnic at the Russel Retirement Campus and many
more.

I  am  planning  on  having  the  second  meeting  in
September  at  the  Russel  Masonic  Retirement
Campus,  but  before I  proceed with reservations,  I
will  have to  find out what Lodge furnishings are
available etc.

Again, have a wonderful summer and we will  see
you in the fall.

   Fraternally,

                         Karl Koenig, WM

                                               

        

 
 

Birthdays , June, July August
   June:
  Richard Cramer,01, Lloyd B. LaKamp 02, Donald    
 W. Braddock, 04, Robert A. Stretch Jr. 15, Rob R.     
 Roth , Robert M. Brisoe, 16, Arthur I. Hildago, 17, John 
Korenic, 18, William S. Webster, 20, Jonn G. Neuroth, 
21, David L. Salberg, Douglas L. Marshall, 22, Eddy 
McGrady, 23, George W. Eberhard, James W. Skagg, 
John S. Russel, 24, Richard W. Mitchell, 25, John D. 
Franek, Lynden P. Bridges, 26, Paul G. Stutzman, 28, 
Steven I. Mudd, 30.

July:
Paul R. Harrison, 01, Anibal R. Canales, Jr., James 
R.Leasure Jr., 03, Phillip S. Anderle, Ronald F. Frohlick, 
05, Michael P. Rowan, Walter R. Lucy
Robert L. Brantley,11, Ashley S. Buss, 13, James A. 
Uhrlaub, Thomas E. Kirkham, 14, Robert G. Sherriff, 15,
Christopher R. Runyan, !8, Robert G. Screw, 19,
Gardner A. Sanford, 20, Ralph T. Warehime, Sam H. 
Grasmick, 21, Glenn E. Smiley, 25,  James H. Steward, 
Kenneth Raymond, 27, Darryl R. Allen, 29
Scott G. Myers, 30.

August:
Ed Rendon,01, Charles J. Plagainos, 03, Burney W. 
Brandel, 04, Douglas G. Mayotte, 05, Michael L. 
McMillan, 07, Glen T. Kettlehut, Rene Dee, 08,
Norman L. O'Kelly, 10, Gary R. Disinger, Jerry H. Fall, 
14, William K. Myers, 19, Daniel R. Gannon III,
Richard H. Karns, 21, Ulysses G. Cartwright, 23, Marcus
D. Hodges, 26, James H. Harris, 27, Robert L. Bartholic, 
Robert Salazar, 28 Joseph McFarland,31.  
Hopefully no one was forgotten, this is all the 
information I have.
We wish all of you a happy Birthday and many more to 
come.

              
 
   
                                      

                 
 

                         2017 Officers
                       Worshipful Master
       Karl Koenig, kkoenig35@gmail.com  303.325. 3436
   1209 S. Brentwood St. Lakewood, CO 80232 
   
                             Senior Warden
     Mark Ralston, Mwr5588@hotmail.com     303. 507.5588
    3991 Troon Cir.  Broomfield, CO 80023-9553
                             Junior Warden 
            John Culp,  culpjohnd@gmail.com 614.579.3763
    2489 South Brentwood St. Lakewood, CO 80227
   
                               Treasurer
             Jerry Fenimore, jerryfenimoore@comcast.net
    82 Brookhaven Dr., Littleton, CO 80123,  303.971.0738
                             
                        Secretary
   Glenn E. Smiley, eljebelkop@aol.com 303.935.0568
   1465 S. Fenton St., Lakewood, CO 80232,    
                       Senior Deacon
        Jim Stark, SailCo26@gmail.com  720.443.1759
       4712 South Robb St. Littleton,80127                 
                     Junior Deacon  
         Gary Dickinson, gdickinson@rgengineers.com 303.901.2437
     13604 W Tulane Place, Morrison, CO 80465

                       
                   Senior Steward
       Ed Sisk sisk_e@yahoo.com  720.808.8581
    3253 White Oak St., Highlands Ranch, CO 80129
                    Junior Steward
                       Joe Crose , joedcrose@msn.com  
   12412 Colorado Blvd. I-203, Thornton, CO 80241       
                       Chaplain
                           Jim Harris
     7048 S. Newcombe St., Littleton, CO 80127
                              Marshal
                          Ron Williamson
     8638 West 84th Circle, Arvada, CO 80005
                            Tiler
    Jerry Rice,    jrice279@aol.com           303.279.7070            

    341 Gregory Dr. Golden, Co 80403                  
If you wish to receive updates via email        
contact Dave King,  staff_dude@yahoo.com

       

                        Committees :
              Standing Committees
      Finance Recommendations Committee
      Jerry Fenimore (chair ), Mark Ralston, John Culp,
       Brian Fowler.
                 Scholarship Committee
   Mark Ralston (chair ), Glenn Smiley, Greg Koenig                
         Member Investigation Committee
    Mark Ralston (chair ), Ed Sisk, Robert Stretch
                    Bereavement
                          
                        Entertainment
         Eddie McGrady (chair ), Mark Ralston, 
                           Gary Dickinson
                      Trestle board
                              Karl Koenig
      Electronic Communications Webmaster
                               David King
        Refreshment (none dinner nights)
                               Gary Dickinson
                 Special  Committees
           Director of work: Karl Koenig
-              Prompter: Glenn Smiley
            Funerals: All Line Officers
              Investments: Jerry Fenimore
           Preparation Room: Jerry Rice
           Masonic Education: John Culp
           Public Schools: Ron Dunsmore

     If you are interested in serving in any       
    Committee position, please contact the
    Worshipful Master.

      Please contact the Lodge Secretary Glenn Smiley
      if you have not paid your dues.
      Dues are $ 69.00, please remit to the 
     Lodge Secretary.
       
                        Postings
                needs to be filled, first degree
                     Karl Koenig, second degree
                     Joe Crose,  third degree  
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